
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, OCTOBER 29, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

OUR WRVM BUS GROUP ARRIVES BACK HOME IN WISCONSIN TODAY. THANK YOU FOR 

YOUR PRAYERS FOR US FOR SAFETY AND HEALTH. I’M HOPING THAT SOME OF YOU 

LISTENING TODAY WILL BE ABLE TO JOIN US FOR NEXT MARCH’S TRIP TO BRANSON FOR 

THE SPRING PRAISEFEST.  

WHILE I’VE BEEN GONE, I’VE BEEN SHARING LISTENER COMMENTS RECEIVED DURING 

SEPTEMBER’S LETTER MONTH. I HAVE SOME MORE FOR YOU TODAY. 

[JUDY – EMAIL] God is so good all the time. Due to COVID I work at home full time and am 

blessed to listen while I work. I have an IPAD so no more issues with weather disturbing the 

frequency. Every person that works there is incredible how they guide the rest of us in our Jesus 

walk. I pray for you all and hope WRVM can continue into eternity. I like all the programs and 

wish I could recall all that I have learned. I love how God puts the right teaching on that I need to 

hear that day. Prayers for great and generous listeners is my request for the rest of us. I started 

recently giving pre-tax dollars through my payroll. Cheers and celebrate the Lord and WRVM 

Radio's mission!! 

JUDY POINTS OUT THAT THERE ARE MANY WAYS IN WHICH TO GIVE TO WRVM. THIS IS A 

NEW ONE FOR ME. PRE-TAX DOLLARS THROUGH HER PAYROLL. NICE! 

[CONNIE – CLINTONVILLE] Happy birthday letter month!! Well, I’ve done it again!!! I TRY to 

mail a card/letter, but I’ve run out of days again this month!! Where do the days go?? I guess 

that’s quite common once retired. I enjoy so many of your programs. Really can’t think of any 

I have an issue with. You are always my station in my van, and in my kitchen radio. That is, 

unless I’m listening to Bob Uecker call a Brewers game!! Keep up the good work! God’s 

blessings! 

THE BREWERS DIDN’T MAKE IT VERY FAR IN THE PLAYOFFS THIS YEAR, DID THEY? 

WELL, THERE’S ALWAYS NEXT YEAR. AND NOW THE DEFENDING NBA CHAMPIONS, THE 

MILWAUKEE BUCKS ARE ALREADY STARTING THEIR SEASON. MY MOTHER, AGE 90, 

WATCHES AS MANY OF THEIR GAMES AS SHE CAN. SHE STAYS WITH MY YOUNGER 

BROTHER IN THE MILWAUKEE AREA DURING THE WINTER MONTHS. NOTHING SURPRISES 

ME ANYMORE! WE’D LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


